
Walter Robbs Announces New Hires 

WINSTON-SALEM, NC (April 3, 2014) - Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, 

PA (Walter Robbs), the largest architectural firm in the Piedmont Triad, is pleased 

to announce that two people have been added to its staff. Ms. Grace Hall has joined 

Walter Robbs as an Intern Architect (*editors, please note: an “Intern Architect” is 

an architect who has a degree in architecture, but who has not yet passed all of the 

necessary exams to become a licensed architect. This process takes an average 

of 3-5 years). 

Ms. Hall earned an Honors Scholar degree in Architecture from Virginia Polytechnic 

Institute and State University. Mr. Keith Wales has also joined the staff of Walter 

Robbs as an Intern Architect. Mr. Wales earned a Master of Architecture degree 

from NC State University, and he holds two Bachelor of Fine Arts degrees from the 

University of Wisconsin Oshk osh in Furniture Design and Sculpture.




